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Good afternoon 

 

Thank you for your patience today, for monitoring your email and the website and not 

bombarding staff with phone calls. This has enabled us to focus on seeking the right 

clarification from the Local Authority and managing student anxieties, which have 

heightened today.  

 

Following the email and statement from Gavin Williamson (Secretary of State for 

Education), see attached, the Local Authority have confirmed that special schools 

and colleges will remain open.  

 

I can confirm that we will remain open to students and residents next week but ask 

you to continue to follow the Covid-19 advice:  
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/   

 

Please continue to monitor the website and email for any changes. 

  

Best wishes 

 

Dr Tina Pagett 

CEO/Principal 
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